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The mission of Sons of Norway is 

to promote and preserve the 

heritage and culture of Norway 

and to provide quality insurance 

and financial products to its 
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 Kjare venner, another month 

has come and along with November 

comes a time for Thanksgiving for 

what we have, time with family and 

friends, and wonderful dinners; and 

for some of us, it’s hunting season.    

   Conflicts 

have brought about a change of date 

for our meeting this month, so we will be meeting this Saturday, 

November 6th, 9am, at Scotty’s Pizza.  Polly Nikolai will be pre-

senting the program about her European family vacation.  This 

should be fun to hear, so I hope you won’t miss it.   

     One of the items of business to be discussed is the election of 

officers for the coming two years, and we are still looking for 

more program ideas for 2022.    

     Birthday greetings to Julaine Varsho whose birthday is November 5th, and to Kit 

Chase, who celebrates on the 8th. 

      Next month is our Julfest celebration.  Anne Grethe Cook has graciously invited to 

celebrate at her home on Sunday afternoon, December 5th.   

     We are looking forward to seeing everyone this Saturday at Scotty’s.  Bring a 

friend! 

          Hilsen fra,  Dorothy 

FUN FACT 

The world’s most remote is-
land is a Norwegian territory.  
It lies 1,367 miles south of 
South Africa and 1,056 miles 
from Queen Maud Land in 
Antarctica.  It is 91% glaciers, 
and 30 sq. miles inhabited 
only by seal colonies.  The 
nearest  human habitation is 
1,403 miles away. DID YOU KNOW? 

TV dinners were born from a Thanksgiving accident.   
 In 1953, an employee of Swanson accidentally made a mass or-
der of Thanksgiving turkeys. To be exact, it was 260 tons!                                                    
 In order to get rid of them all, a salesman drew from how air-
plane food is served and thought of the idea to package a full meal on 
aluminum trays to be sold.         
 The idea was approved and 5,000 trays were filled with turkey, 
gravy, peas, and sweet potatoes.  They were sold for a whopping 98 
cents and they were a hit!                                                                                                                  
 Since then, TV dinners have become a normal staple of dinners 
for people on the go, in a rush, or on a budget.                                                  
 All because one employee ordered too much turkey! 

https://www.thefactsite.com/interesting-pea-facts/
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                     Connie's 6-week online Norwegian Cooking Class earlier this year received rave reviews. We've 
 asked  her to  return to teach more Cultural cooking classes.         
     This time around, Connie is offering Norwegian Holiday Baking classes online throughout Nov-
 ember  and December.           
     As a bonus, Sons of Norway District 5 is offering all classes for FREE to all Sons of Norway  
 Lodge  members.             
     Attached you will find the class schedule and registration information. 

  Judy Ghastin 
 District 5 Cultural Director 
 

BAKING FOR THE HOLIDAYS:   

 

Fall 2021 Norwegian Cooking Classes Registration   

To register for your FREE class: 

Please put the Class Code in the subject line.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTE: If registering for more than one class, please send a separate email for each class.   Please make sure 

to use the email address you would like the Zoom meeting invitation to me sent to.  

Send class registration to: son5cookingclass@gmail.com  

     Supplies: A computer, laptop, or tablet with a camera and mic as well as a fast, reliable internet connec-

tion. Special Instructions: Registrants should be familiar logging into a Zoom meeting via their computer or 

Zoom app prior to the class.     If you have never used Zoom before, contact Connie at                                      

son5cookingclass@gmail.com with the Subject line: Zoom Practice. I will send you a practice link, we will 

check out your camera and microphone to make sure they are working.             

 You will receive a link to the Zoom class, instructions, and a copy of the recipe via email sometime dur-

ing the week prior to the class.                      Sons of Norway District 5 Cultural Proam           Connie Aiello                                               

From: olebull@gmail.com                   

To: son5cookingclass@gmail.com    

Subject: KVF-1 Please register me for the Kvæfjordkake Class on Nov 17.   

Thank you,             

Ole Bull              

Violin Lodge  

NEW NORWEGIAN COOKING CLASSES 
in November and December  with CONNIE AIELLO 

For Example: 


